

Plot 48 Muwaire Rd (behind IHK Hospital) P.O.BOX 5337, KAMPALA - UGANDA

Tel: 256783111908

Email: info@stagnes.co.ug
Website: www.stagnes.co.ug

P.3 English class work Notes Week Two (15/June/2020)

SOCIAL SERVICES AND THEIR IMPORTANCE

COMPREHENSION

Vocabulary

water supply

socialserviceseducationhealth

...

transport communication hospital

security

television aeroplanes

airport telephone

train police

taxi driver

pilot treatment

Activity 1

Read the vocabulary, understand it and make five three sentences from any of the words above.

Structure... because...

Examples

- 1. I went to the hospital because I wanted to get treatment.
- 2. We travelled by bus because we wanted to reach school early.
- 3. The children went to the airport because they wanted to see aeroplanes.

Activity 2

Make three sentences using the structure... because... and in line with the vocabulary above.

Passage

Read the passage below and and answer the questions in full sentences.

SOCIAL SERVICES

Social services are the activities provided by the government and non government organizations to make people's lives better. Examples social services are: education, transport, communication, security, water supply and medical care (health). Different social services are provided by different groups of people for example education is provided by teachers, medical by doctors and nurses, security by the army, police and private security companies, water supply by the ministry of water and sewerage cooperation and done by plumbers then communication services by radio and television companies and newspapers.

When all the services are provided to the people equally, people will have better health, easy movements become literate, live peacefully and there will be easy flow of information in our division. Therefore, our leaders should make sure that social services are provided to all the people.

Questions

- 1. What are social services? 2. Give four examples of social services in our division.
- 3. How are hospitals important on our division?
- 4. Who provides education service in our division?
- 5. Draw, name and colour any four people who provide services in our division.

COMPOSITION

SOCIAL SERVICES AND THEIR IMPORTANCE IN OUR DIVISION

Guided composition

Use the words below to complete the composition.

taxis, clinics, stations, motorcycles, police officers, nurses.

Many people live in our sub county. When they fall sick, they go to the hospitals and for treatment. The doctors and..... check them and give them the right treatment. The.... keep law and order in our sub county. They work at the police..... .When you want to move to another place, you have to use a means of transport. There are many means of transport which people can use for movements such as..... and.... to go to school or work.

GRAMMAR

PRONOUNS

What is a pronoun?

A pronoun is a word used in the place of a noun.

Examples

1 **Sabrina** is a beautiful girl.

She is a word used instead of Sabrina.

2. **Simon** is a clever boy.

He is a clever boy.

Therefore "she" and "he" are pronouns used in the place of Sabrina and Simon.

Other pronouns are; you they it we, and I.

Some pronouns are others as shown below.

- 1. He him his himself
- 2. She her hers herself
- 3. You your yours yourself
- 4. They them theirs themselves
- 5. It it its itself
- 6. We us ours ourselves
- 7. I me my myself

Activity 1

<u>Underline the pronouns in these sentences.</u>

- 1. He is the smallest boy in the family.
- 2. We saw an elephant at the game park.
- 3. Clara and I have big bags.
- 4. They have not been to school since March.
- 5. You have a nice handwriting.

Possession pronoun

- a) To possess means to own or to belong.
- b) Possession pronouns show ownership of property.

Examples

1. The book begins to her. It is hers.

That car belongs to Charles. It is his.

- 3. That pencil belongs to me. It is mine.
- 4. That house belongs to us It is ours.
- 5. That school belongs to them. It is theirs.

Activity 2

Fill in the gaps with the correct form of the pronoun

- 1. Those colours belong to them. They are _____(they)
- 2. The lorry belongs to him. It is_____ (he)
- 3. That bird is in ______nest.(it)
- 4. That is your bag. It is_____(your)
- 5. That house belongs to them. It is_____ (their)